March 15, 2014

Bare Distillery Alaska, LLC.
6310 A St.

Anchorage AK, 99518
(907) 440-0569
kyle@baredistillery.com

To The Alaska Legisalture:

We at Bare Distillery Alaska, LLC. fully support the version of HB309 regarding the ability for Alaskan based

distilleries to operate in a fashion that supports their craft. This is more in line with existing brewery and winery

standards, and gives our businesses the opportunity to grow to create more jobs, allow for larger volume, and

provide sustained growth in our economy. We support this bill, and look forward to working together to create a

stronger economy and more jobs for Alaskans!

Thank you,

. Président and Founder
Bare Distillery Alaska, LLC.

Bare Distillery Alaska LLC 6310 A Street Anchorage Alaska 99518 907.440.0569

truulipeak.com



